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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
I hope you all managed to build your Ark in time - today has been so awful weather-wise, we had to 
postpone our reward trip to Alton Towers. I know both pupils and staff were very disappointed about this - 
but unfortunately, we cannot control the weather and it would not have been safe or pleasant to spend 
the day there today in all this rain. Mr Downey will be in touch shortly with a new date for your diaries - 
potentially in the Spring when it's a little nicer, drier and warmer!  
 
We also had to tweak some of our Friday afternoon Enrichment activities due to the rain. Instead of 
gardening and cycling, pupils have had the amazing opportunity to either watch spooky Halloween films 
with popcorn or participate in a Karaoke session with Mr Downey and Miss Smith (Don't ask!!)  
They all seemed to enjoy this immensely and it definitely beat being out in the wet! 
Fingers crossed the weekend and next week will be better and we can get back to a bit of normality!  
 
You will also have received another letter tonight detailing some PSHE days that we have going on next 
week. These are being run by Brook Charity and will cover the statutory RSE (Relationships and Sex 
Education) curriculum. Please ensure your child has handed you this letter and you have read it. The letter 
also gives a full overview of the PSHE curriculum offered at Albright.  
 
 
Have yourselves a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


